Koy Kunkel_SC

From: applications.administrator@capitol.local
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 12:55 PM

To: Senate Redistricting

Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input

Date: 2021-03-11
First Name: Larry
Last Name: Smith
Title: N/A

Organization: self

pacress: [N

City: Boerne
State: TX

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: | agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:
To the TEXAS Senate Special Committee:

Any new map should represent the voting patterns of TEXAS.
Districts should reflect commuting patterns.
Important for you to take into consideration future suburban growth when drawing the maps so as to avoid the
disproportionate
representation that we experienced at the end of the ten year cycle.
Communities of interest should be respected. Bridges between urban areas should be avoided.

We are a Republic and you are elected and accountable to the people of Texas. There is no such thing as a neutral panel.

One person One VOTE! Ineligible people need to be purged from voter roles.





